
 ADPC RECOVERY & HEALTH MANAGEMENT SUB-COMMITTEE 

 MEETING MINUTES: 2.14.19 

In attendance:   H. Maldanado, J. Chadukiewicz,  S. Tullock, C. Botros, J. Bannon, B. Buller, J. Davis, K. Ablondi, J. Mehl, L. Barnat, A. Gopoian, Y. 
Whittingham, S.Howroyds  

TOPICS DISCUSSION ACTION 
Introductions   
Review of minutes from last meeting 
 

Minutes have not been submitted Will review  and approve in the next meeting 

“Recovery Friendly Community” pilot updates 
a. Southington 
b. Branford 
c. Waterbury 
d. New Haven 
e. others 

 

Updates: 
• Ana Gopoian met with Eric Hobert,  

Southington ED director, and 
reported there are efforts to expand 
MAT prescribing over the weekend. 
Ana also reported that there are two 
STEPS employees now paid by town. 
The town is also working on having 
programming related to vaping and 
the Police Dept to hand out Narcan. 

• Jason Bannon met with Pam Mautte 
(RBHAO) at community meeting in 
Branford, with about 20 individuals in 
attendance. Jason expressed that 
many were not willing to share as 
media was present at the meeting 
and some felt uncomfortable with 
having to speak with mic etc.  

• Jennifer Chadukiewicz and Jason  
Bannon presented in Waterbury and 
reported that the meeting went well.  

• Jennifer Chadukiewicz stated there 
were very few people who attended 
a meeting in New Haven; there is a 

Next steps: 
• Discussed need for a neutral party to 

facilitate community friendly 
discussions. 

• Need for facilitation of community 
Narcan training 

• Work on identifying some contacts in 
New Haven 

• Several ED’s are sharing a need for 
Recovery Coaches – need further 
discussion 



community outreach person to be 
hired, which might help  

• Jennifer also met with ED director in 
Manchester, who reported the ED 
wants to start MAT and is working on 
a plan to prescribe over the weekend 

• Ana Gopoian continues efforts to set 
up a meeting in Meriden 

• Ana and Jason are both planning to 
set up a meeting in Madison  

“RFC” Logo Update • Reviewed print out of examples of 
logo 

•  

Youth in Recovery Update 
 

• Hector Maldonado was announced as 
co-chair of this subcommittee 

• Hector is working on 
recommendations to ADPC on Youth 
recovery support 

• Hector will represent the youth 
initiatives and is working on 
recruiting youth to serve as 
subcommittee members 

Other  
 

• Ana Gopian announced upcoming 
groups and trainings at TriCircle 

 

Next sub-committee meetings:  Thursday, 
3/14/19 @ 9 am – 10:30 am 

 
Next ADPC Meeting: 2/26/19 @ 10am – 
12pm 

  

 

 


